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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

APRIL 5, 2018

PLEASE LET IT BE RECORDED THAT;

On behalf of the Facilities Department of Madison Public Library | wish to express my
sincere appreciation and gratitude for the professional, engaged, and sustainable
renovation of the Library's Service and Support Center located at 1301 W. Badger
Road. This facility will enhance and support Library programming for generations to
come. Many, many thanks to:

City Engineering for its Public Works and Project Management support, in particular
Jeanne Hoffman, Matt Gall, Dave Schaller, and Jeanine Zwart;

OPN Architects for a superb design and committed project assistance, in particular
Tate Walker, Malorie Hepner, and Mark Kruser;

Sullivan Design Build for an exemplary build out and refurbishment, often in very
challenging conditions, in particular Jeremy Vaske and Ron Mueller.

Though | have noted the above individuals in particular for their contributions, | also
wish to sincerely thank everyone who participated in this important project.
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Mark E. Benno
Library Facilities Manager

Cc: Greg Mickells, Madison Public Library
Rob Phillips, City Engineering
Wes Reynolds, OPN Architects
John Riley, Sullivan Design Build
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